
In the event a UNICO Event is cancelled due to state or local restrictions on event gathering due to 
COVID-19, UNICO will make every effort to reschedule.     

Regarding ticket(s) purchased for the Event, if the event is cancelled prior to the event date due to 

government restriction due to COVID-19, Hillsborough UNICO will provide the following options to 

ticket purchasers: 

1) Option to consider the ticket(s) purchase a direct donation to Hillsborough UNICO to allow the

organization to continue its mission of providing philanthropic support to the Hillsborough

Community.

2) Credit the ticket purchase amount to a future event

3) A refund of amounts paid for ticket(s)

If Hillsborough UNICO needs to cancel the event, ticket purchasers will be notified prior to the day of the 

scheduled event.   

We have contractually committed payment to our venue for their services based on seats sold. 
Therefore, no refunds or credits shall be provided for participants that cancel or do not show for the 

Event except for the previously noted state or local mandated restrictions. 

UNICO Hillsborough Refund Policy


